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April 7, 1965

BANQUET COMMITTEE MEETING: There will be a meeting 
of the All-School Banquet Committee tomorrow morning, 
Thursday, at 6:U5 a.m.

* * *

CONCERT CHOIR: The Concert Choir will be singing at 
the Everett Youth For Christ this Saturday evening, 
April 10, at Bethany Assembly.

* * *

A REMINDER: The b$ carrying charge will be added to 
all accounts on April 19. Please be sure to pay off 
as much as you can on your bill before than time.

* * *

The following students, having filed as candidates for 
graduation, were approved by the faculty for graduation 
on June 6, 1965 upon satisfactory completion of the re­
quirements for their respective programs of study:

Associate in Arts Degree

Casper, Eugene 
Eoff, Margaret 
Halverson, Rosetta 
Larson, Roy 
Morford, Carol 
Phillips, Gloria 
Rice, Lola 
Sherman, Sylvia

Bachelor of Arts Degree

Bender, John 0.
Clark, Lorraine 
Collins, Stuart 
Dodge, Theresa 
Eymond, Victoria 
Finley, Joe 
Gabriel, Remigio 
Geer, Berniece

Goodman, Paul 
Groseclose, Anna-Belle 
Groseclose, Steve 
Iitzenberger, Kenneth 
Martin, Larry 
McGrew, Alfred 
Nazarenus, Robert 
Pearson, Marjorie 
Petersen, James 
Philp, Mary 
Rikimaru, Noriko 
Robertson, Fern 
Shepherd, Carrie 
Shiroma, Faith 
Sparks, Lloyd 
Wheeler, Walter

Bachelor of Theology Degree

Bullock, Warren 
Edstrom, David 
Goodman, Paul


